
TPOTI Worlds Programme Pānui 2 
 
Training Camps 
 
Dates for the first training camps are: 
 
• December 15/16 for all Junior Men and all Senior Men 
• December 22/23 for all Junior Women and all Senior Women 
 
All paddlers are expected to attend these camps. 
 
All paddlers will have to attend another camp in February. The dates for February 
camps will be set after the 2 December W1 trials, after which we will know the 
numbers of paddlers in the programme. 
 
Paddlers will be required to organise their own accommodation and food for the 
training camps.  
  
Those paddlers who are not cut after the 2nd training camp will attend another training 
camp in April, the March regatta then the May regatta (if further cuts are not made). 
 
After May, there will be 2 more training camps prior to departure to Sacramento. 
 
Cutting Paddlers 
 
We will be cutting paddlers after the 2nd training camps in February then possibly 
after the March regatta. Our intent is to only go to the March and May regattas with 
teams that we feel have the potential to medal in Sacramento. Therefore, the number 
of paddlers to be cut will be determined by the number of potential medal crews that 
can be developed. 
 
Any paddlers that are cut from our programme will then have the option to join a 
programme in another region. 
 
Costs 
 
The $150 paid prior to trialling is non-refundable. This will be used to assist with 
operational costs for the programme (including training camps). All paddlers will get 
at least 2 training camps for their $150. 
 
We will not be able to give a definite cost to paddlers until after the 2 December time 
trial. We will need to set a budget relative to the number of paddlers. 
 
Costs that are definitely not included in your $150 are: 
• Fees for entry to Sacramento 
• Fees for the March regatta 
• Fees for the May regatta 
 
Fees for Sacramento are US$50 with late penalties of US$10 after February 1 and 
US$40 after July 11. 



NKOA are yet to notify us of fees for the March and May regattas. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all at the trials. 
 
Any inquiries to Corrina Gage 021 494 050. 


